Joe Buscaino
Councilmember, 15th District

November 9, 2022

Ted Allen, P.E.
City Engineer
1149 S. Broadway, Suite 700
Los Angeles, CA 90015-2213

RE: Temporary Closure of 121st St Between Figueroa and Hoover
Dear Mr. Allen:

With respect to the proposed temporary street closure of 121st St and Figueroa St, as
the Councilmember for the Fifteenth District, | am satisfied with the community input to
have this closure stand as is. | would like the closure request to move forward, and that
consent will be impliedly or explicitly given if and when Council approves the closure.

| appreciate your prompt attention to this matter. If you have any questions or need any
additional information, please contact my Field Deputy, Caitlin Muldoon at
310.732.4515, or Caitlin.Muldoon@lacity.org.

Sincerely,

Jre Pt

JOE BUSCAINO
Councilmember, 15th District
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